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Townsend, Erle

From: Patricia Frechette <frechep52@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 1:11 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

The storm before Christmas should have been a deja vu moment for 

your  Board.  Losing power in Maine goes without saying when a storm 

hits, or just an everyday accident knocking down a utility pole.  If all the 

emergency vehicles are required to go electric, how do you think that 

would go?  Not very well I'd say.  

We are not ready to go all electric.  The infrastructure doesn't support it at 

this time.  The expense to the People of Maine would be exorbitant.  We 

are a poor state and you would make us poorer.  

Also, this decision should be left to the People of Maine to decide by vote, 

not by unelected folks as yourself. 

Give the PEOPLE back THEIR POWER, VOTE NO on this incredibly 

risky venture.  Thank you. 


